
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbor, 
We would like to remind you of continued work in your 
neighborhood this spring, 2023.  

Project details: 
This work is the continuation of the NL-25 regulator 
station refurbish project, which began on Ridge Road, 
Elmont, in spring 2022.  

Starting this spring, our crews start work in the 
easement on the south side of Dutch Broadway, across 
from Ridge Road. This work is to decommission the 
existing regulator station on Dutch Broadway and is the 
final stage of work for this project.  

The NL-25 regulator station refurbish project will 
improve system integrity and reliability. There will be no 
interruption of service for our customers. 

What to expect during construction: 
• Excavation within the grass easement on the south

side of Dutch Broadway. Open pits will be plated
and secured during non-working hours.

• Restoration of any disturbed areas.
• Temporary lane closure of the righthand lane of

Dutch Broadway near Ridge Road during work
hours.

• Direct contact with our Outreach Team. Please
contact us at the number or email on this sheet if
you have any questions or concerns regarding this
work.

• Safety is our top priority.

NL-25 Regulator Station Refurbish Project 
Elmont, NY | April 2023 

Quick Project Facts: 

What: Completion of the NL-25 Regulator 
Station refurbish. 

Where:  Grass easement south side of 
Dutch Broadway across from 
Ridge Road.  

When:  May 2023 – July 2023        
(schedule subject to change) 

Hours:   Mon – Fri, 7 AM to 3 PM 

Questions? 
(631) 213-2009

Box.liprojects@nationalgrid.com 

ngrid.com/nl25

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir.  
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir.  
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам 
его перевели. 
Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es übersetzen. 
Αυτή είναι μια σημαντική ειδοποίηση. Σε παρακαλώ, μετέφρασέ το. 
Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin hãy dịch nó. 
這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下. 

이것은 중요한 공지입니다. 번역해 주세요. 
これは重要な通知です。翻訳してもらってください。 

זה את  תתרגם  בבקשה .חשובה  הודעה זו  
ਇਹ ਇਕੱ ਜਰੂਰੀ ਨੋਿਟਸ ਹ।ੈ ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ। 
 .זו הודעה חשובה .בבקשה תתרגם את זה



 NL-25 Regulator Station Refurbish Project 
Frequently Asked Questions  

How long will construction be going on outside of my home or business? 
The project is scheduled to begin in May 2023 and finish in June 2023.  

Where will the project take place? 
Construction will be within the grass easement on the south side of Dutch Broadway, near the intersection 
of Ridge Road.  

What type of work is taking place? 
This work will involve the decommission and demolition of the existing regulator station. Construction of 
the new regulator station on Ridge Road has been completed. This is the final stage of this project.  

Why is this happening now? 
We feel it’s important to upgrade our local energy distribution system whenever possible. We want to make 
sure our Elmont customers continue to receive safe and reliable energy service, especially during the 
heating season.  

Is it safe? 
Yes. Safety is our top priority. That includes the safety of our customers, the general public, and our 
employees and contractors. The professional construction firms we work with also place safety as their 
top priority. 

Will my service be interrupted? 
No. This work will be managed so that our service will not be interrupted at all. 

Will this project impact traffic? 
There will be minor traffic impacts to Dutch Broadway during work hours. The right-hand lane of 
Dutch Broadway will be closed for approximately 120 feet on either side of Ridge Road. 

Will you need to dig on my property and if so, who's going to fix it? 
No.  Most of the work will take place within established utility corridors. 

What kind of noise impacts are expected during construction? 
While our contractors will make efforts to keep disturbance to a minimum, there will be noise associated 
with this project. Most of that noise will occur while excavation is underway as contractors use heavy 
equipment and sounds from trucks backing up or idling. 

How can I get answers to my specific questions? 
Please call our hotline (631-213-2009) or email us at Box.liprojects@nationalgrid.com to speak 
with the outreach team. We also have a dedicated project webpage—ngrid.com/nl25—featuring 
construction updates with information regarding work locations and timelines.  

mailto:Box.liprojects@nationalgrid.com
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